Chris O'Brien

I

From: Marion Freiberg <mfreibergé@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 843 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: strengthen Article 3 Section 15

| support Article 3, Section 15 of the governor's budget proposal, but that it should be amended to require energy
reporting for large privately-owned buildings, not only state-owned buildings. Let's move assertively towards clean
energy...our planet and our children need strong effective action not token moves. Please support amending this
part of the budget.

Sincerely,

Marion Freiberg

Wakefield, Rl



